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Fact Sheet 
 

Street lighting improvements at Eastern Michigan 
University and City of Ypsilanti 

 
 
EMU improvements (both installation and operation/maintenance will be paid by EMU): 
 

- 6 new lights will be installed on Clark Road, west of Leforge Road.   

- 8 new lights will be installed on Clark Road, east of Leforge Road.   

- Several (exact # TBD) new pedestrian-level lights will be installed along the south side of 
Huron River Dr. between Westview and Gregory, and again from Cornell to Mayhew. 

- 6 new lights will be added on the north side of Huron River Dr., between Leforge and 
Mayhew. 

- 3  existing lights at Huron River Dr. and Westview (near Westview Apartments) will be 
upgraded to LED. 

- Existing street lights on Westview will be replaced with brighter LED  assemblies 
(LED is brighter, less costly, and better for the environment). 

- 8 lights  at Fletcher School, will be upgraded to LED. 

-  4 new lights will be added to the west side of Cornell, north of Fletcher School, up to Huron 
River Drive. 

- 5 new lights will be added on the west side of Cornell AT Fletcher School. 

- Replacing several existing lights on Oakwood, south of Huron River Dr., that  have failed 
or are failing. 

 
City of Ypsilanti improvements  
 

- 3 City-owned lights at Huron River Dr. and Leforge intersection will be upgraded to LED. 

- 7-8 City-owned lights on Leforge will be upgraded to LED. 

- The City is upgrading all of its lights throughout the City to LED.  This is a massive project 
involving hundreds of lights. 

 
 
Note:  EMU and Ypsilanti are working cooperatively with DTE to manage this project and appreciate 

their assistance. 
 

*  *  * 


